
VOTE YES TO BILL HB1532 

 

 

 

 I am writing on behalf of the support of HB1532, this bill would allow for me to afford to send 

my child to a private school of my choosing.  This gives my children and other parents the opportunity to 

give the education that they choose and to send their children to the school that they choose with 

reimbursement.  I want to be able to make the best choice for my children and this bill provides that 

opportunity.  This bill helps to begin to rectify the discriminatory educational funding model that has 

placed a double burden on the parents of non-public schools.  This bill doesn’t take away from the 

public education in any way considering that I am not asking to not pay the taxes that I am already 

required to pay for public schooling.  I believe in school choice and this would only make that easier. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tavia Burgardt 


